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November 10, 1976

0il1 Conservation Commission
Post Office Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. Bill Gressett

Re: McClellan 0i1 Corporation
Barbara "A" Federal No. 1
Section 10, T16S, R29E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

Attached is an applicattion for exception to No-Flare
Rule 306 on the above captioned well.

Pursuant to our conservation, I have talked to Santa Fe
(Dick Stamets) and they have appeared to be agreeable

for a short extension in order to await lowering of line
pressures in the nearby TUCO INC (formally Chala Cryogenics)
plant or the decision of Phillips Petroleum to build a

new low pressure line.

Your consideration of this request would be greatly
appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

RECEIVED .
- SWCGoe.
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